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Newsletter of the Historic Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone Economic Development Corporation            3rd Quarter 2011 
 
 
At the August 23, 2011 meeting the Board approved the three Board nominees. They are Peter 

and Tom Gertmenian, Joseph Lepore and new nominee Clark Huffman. He will be representing 

the Amcal property.   

 

Since the expansion of the district was approved, the Board will be reviewing the Bylaws that 

have not been amended in ten years to discuss any possible updates to add.  

 

At that Board meeting, a discussion was held on the Cornfields-Arroyo Specific Plan and its 

impact on “job intensive and residential intensive” zoning regulations and their impact on the 

Industrial Zone properties.  

 

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 29th at 11:00 am to approve the 

Board of Directors. 

 

Please call the Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone office at (323)223-1234 if you have any 

questions. 

 
 
Officers: 
 
 President:  Seth Polen   213-595-5726 
 Vice-President:  Eric Ortiz   323-223-1234 
 2nd Vice President Alice Corona 
 Secretary:  Hank Schaffer   323-603-5020 
 Treasurer:  Joseph Lepore   323-221-9116 
 
 
Written by Marco Li Mandri, Administrator for the Historic Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone Economic 
Development Corporation, c/o 141 W. Avenue 34, Los Angeles, 90031. 


